
Thank you for your letter. I will be delighted to continue as the member of the editorial board. It will be 
appreciated if you please advise me on the procedure how I can select reviewer for the manuscript 
submitted to the journal. 
 
With best regards. 
 
Salil K. Das, Sc.D.,D.Sc. 
Professor 
Department of Biochemistry & Cancer Biology 
Meharry Medical College 
Nashville, TN 37208 
Tel # 615-327-6988 
Fax # 615-327-6442 
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From: Pollution Effects & Control [mailto:editor.jpe@omicsinc.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 11:58 PM 

To: Das, S. K. 
Subject: Important 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Dr. Salil K. Das, 
Greetings from the Journal Pollution Effects and Control! 
 
We hope you are doing great. We would like to thank you, for being associated with our Journal as an 
Editorial Board. To progress and run a journal successfully, we are depending on our Board members like 
you. We need your assurance so that you will help us in regular editorial duties whenever required.  
 
We request you to continue as our editorial board member. From our side we can promise that the 
work load will be low. If you are not willing to continue please let us know. 
 
Kindly mail us your valuable decision at earliest. 
 
Thanks and Regards, 
Eva Alice 
Editorial Coordinator 
Journal of Pollution Effects and Control 
OMICS INTERNATIONAL 
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